

Department of Public Safety

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER
Gary Folger

5700 East Tudor Road Anchorage, Alaska 99507-1225 Main: 907.269.5086 Fax: 907.269-4543

> 450 Whittier Street PO Box 111200 Juneau, Alaska 99811-1200 Main: 907.465.4322 Fax: 907.465.4362

January 24, 2015

The Honorable Representative Bob Lynn Alaska State Legislature State Capitol, Room 108 Juneau AK, 99801

Dear Representative Lynn,

With great delight and gratitude, I write to thank you for sponsoring House Bill 43 in this, the first session of the Twenty-ninth Alaska Legislature.

Like our State Troopers, Wildlife Troopers and Village Public Safety Officers, all of Alaska's law enforcement officials serve its citizens with core values of loyalty, integrity and courage. The Department of Public Safety is grateful for partnerships with municipal, federal, tribal, University and other state law enforcement agencies. Together, they are Alaska's guardians of peace. Every one of these brave men and women deserve our respect and gratitude. Alaska Law Enforcement Officers' Day will be a wonderful way to honor them all for their service.

Sincerely,

Commissioner